
  Preston Lodge High School P7 Transition Newsletter   

Hello and welcome to our 4th Transition Newsletter.  We are excited about re-opening Preston Lodge to students in August, and we 
look forward to welcoming and meeting our new S1 PLers!  

We are busy getting the school ready to start in August – we will update you as soon as we can and will make sure that you get all the 
information you need. 

We have launched the S1 Google Classroom so look out for the invitations through your Edubuzz email. If you need any help joining, 
please ask your P7 teacher.  

We are also running a Virtual 3-day Transition programme. There is some information in this newsletter and there will be more details 
coming your way about this, so keep an eye out on Google Classroom.  

                       Stay safe and take care, Mr Else.   
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Virtual 3-day Transition  

On Wednesday 17th, Thursday 18th and Friday 19th June activities 

will be posted on the S1 Google Classroom each day.  

We will post more information about life at PL and give you the most 

up to date information for starting in August.   

There will be an opportunity to attend a Google 

Meet with your guidance teacher along with 

your new classmates! You will be able to ask 

some questions too.  



 

 

 

 

 

Q What about the 
dress code?  

A: Information will 
come out at the start 
of next week. 

Q: Will there be activities 
to meet new friends? 
A: Yes, for sure!   

In August we will have 
plenty of chances for 
this and will part of the 
activities you do when 
you start at PL.   #4 

Q: Will I get into trouble 

if I am late?  

A: If youôre late you 

sign in at office. If itôs 

not your fault, then no 

problem. If itôs regular, 

then weôll talk with you 

and work together to 

find solutions. 

Q: When are we allowed 

phones? 

A: In class, with the  

teacherôs permission if it  

supports learning. Chrome-

books are available for those 

without phones. Outside of 

class, you are free to use your 

phone. 

 

 

Q: Will we get a  
timetable for our  
classes?  

A: Yes. We will give you 
the general details before 
the summer and the exact 

detail in August. 

Q: Do we need to have our lunch in 

school or can we go up the street?  

A: You need to stay in the school 

grounds at the moment, but only  

because of coronavirus. 

Q: Will we get 

exams?  

A: Class tests 

in S1.  

No formal  

exams. 

Q: Do we have to be in a certain year 
to walk home for lunch?  

A: No, but at the moment, it looks 
likely all ELC students will have to 
stay in school at lunchtime to begin 

with. 
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 Sports and Lunch 

Clubs: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=zGOXeHbN93k&feature=youtu.be 

LetΩs hear from our     

current pupils... 

Music:   
https://www.youtube.com/

watch?

v=M6qQzfgfAvE&feature=yo

utu.be 

General Advice/

Questions:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=gDD_oaODi_c&feature=youtu.be  
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